
 
 

 

 

To all National Committees of AIESEE 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

As you already know, the annual reunion of AIESEE will be held in Belgrade, 
Serbia.  

The Serbian National Committee invites the AIESEE scholars to participate 
between 7 and 8 December at the international conference “South East Europe 
and the Great War. History, Memory, Legacy”. The working languages are 
English and French. The venue of the conference is the Serbian Academy of 
Sciences and Arts (SASA) in Belgrade. Accommodation, travel and food expenses 
are expected to be covered by the participant or its affiliated institution. 

The National Committees are asked to choose a scholar each to participate at this 
international conference. The names of the researchers and their topic should be 
sent by 28 June  2017 to the General Secretariat and to the Serbian National 
Committe (office@aiesee.org, balkinst@bi.sanu.ac.rs).   

Best regards, 

Dr. Dušan T. Bataković  
Vice-president of AIESEE 
President of the Serbian National Committee  
Director of the Institute for Balkan Studies - SASA 


